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Regulatory Update 
Argentina – updated regulations for 5GHz WLAN, Bluetooth, and 
UHF RFID devices 

 
WLAN 
 
5600 – 5650MHz frequency range must be disabled for all WLAN devices 
from 4th November 2013 

 
 

- As of 4th November, manufacturers will have to disable the  
5600 - 5650MHz portion of 5GHz Band 3 (channels 120, 124 and 128) for 
all WLAN devices.  
 

- All current Approvals remain valid until their expiry 
 

- At renewal, manufacturers must submit a declaration confirming that the 
band has been disabled 

 
Bluetooth and UHF RFID 

 
Despite the release of updated regulation, “Protocolo de equipos de 
espectro ensanchado por salto en frecuencia”, it has been re-confirmed 
that no retesting will be required for any devices tested to previous CNC 
standard “CNC Q2 63.01” 

 

For additional information on the above article please contact: 
 
 
Kathryn Rogan 
Product Compliance Specialists  
Email: kathryn@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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